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Shortened Antennas for 40. 80 and 1560 meters and a Sipplified

 Abtenna Bridee discussed a2t Ostober Meeting,

Jerry Sevick, W2FMI, well known Q3T suthor, will briefly
review work he has recently done whiah will appear in Q5T next
year on shortened antennas and a simplified antenna bridge. The
portion on short vertiels will introduce some novel applications
of broadband matching transformers. The meeting will be on
YEDNESDAY (not Monday) October 16 at 8 p.m. at the New Frovidence

Iibrary. Here's a chance to hear about two brand new developments

before publications in QST.

December Dinner Meeting _

It may seem like s long way off, but please reserve the
evening of December 21 NOW, for what promises to be enm enjoyable
program for the entire femily. It will be at the Mountainside

Inn on Rte 22, with Globe Trotter John Irwin, K6SE, describing

his adventures in far away places, Other special featurds sre
being plined. Further details will be in subsequent issues of
"Spark Gaps." ek, TEGRS s R
For Sale R o TRl g
Teletype Equipment  Medel 15 page printer $55

Model 14 typing reperf. #25

Model 14 tape dist. 310 Total - 990

Or, all for 375 from George Skinner, W2SAR
69 Watchung Blvd, Furray Hill, H.J. 464-52901

-Glub Chatter

The number of club members with two meter FM equipment is
growing by leaps and bounds, In addition to Berry Campbell,
Barry Cohen and Al Hirsch, Jim Palmquist, Wilbur Fulton, and Bay
Rowan are on, Even your editor is modifying his serplus SCR 522
for FY repeater operation, and grinding his own crystals. UWilbur
Fulton has assumed "Ket Contrfol"™ duties on our 145.8 Mz Sunday
evening phone net since Jerry Hughes left for Rutgers. Ernlie Kolb
recently passed his General License testv, and Bob Kline his Advanced.
Congratulations to both. Al Perkins has as fine & collection of
vintage radio receivers as you will ever see, DBill King has sone
new equipment that he designed to determine the speed of teletype

" sirnals., Pat and Fred Weiner are in California, but will be back

in timefor our December dinner meeting. Election of 1975 Club
Officers .will be a feature of our November Meeting. George Hanw
chett will talk to the club about electronic logistic circuite
and difital counters in the near future. Terrific bargainz were
picked up by several lucky club menmbers at ocur September auction,
which was a grealt success.




